
HAZELWOOD REHABILITATION PROJECT

FAQs

Will I be able to get up close? 

To ensure the safety of the community and the relevant 
workforce, there will be a strictly controlled 500-metre 
exclusion zone in place around the chimneys, in addition 
to increased site security controls. 

Some road closures will also be required near the former 
power station, on Brodribb Road, the Yinnar Road and 
Nadenbousch’s Road. Details of these closures and other 
traffic management is being managed in consultation 
with both Regional Roads Victoria and Victoria Police. 

More details of road closures and traffic control areas 
will be confirmed and notified closer to the event date. 

Will I be able to watch the chimneys come down? 

There will be no community event in respect of the chimney 
demolition works.

From the perspective of public safety, Australian Standards 
require that the demolition works not be promoted as 
public events. Recent government directions in respect of 
COVID-19 are a further basis upon which public gatherings 
associated with the works are strictly prohibited.

Notwithstanding the above, ENGIE Hazelwood recognises 
the public interest in the demolition of the chimneys, and 
on this basis, is planning to broadcast a “live stream” 
via the internet. 
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